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Scoil Naomh Chomhghall,  Coininsi 
St. Comgall’s N.S., Connons, Clones, Co. Monaghan 

            

 

Small & Rural Schools Devolved 

Initiative: 

We are delighted to inform you 

that Connons N.S. has been 

successful in securing monies 

towards the planning and 

construction of improved works 

to the school. 
The grant has to be used for a 

building project that will cater for 

the long-term accommodation 

requirements of the school. 

We will keep you updated on 

development work on a regular 

basis.  

 

 

Confirmation/ First Communion: 

Well done to all pupils who 

participated in recent ceremonies 

relating to the above sacraments. 

Special congratulations to 2
nd

 Class 

who made their First Penance last 

Tuesday night.  

With regards to Confirmation, we 

would be grateful if you indicate 

your preference on the slip below 

for wearing a uniform on 

Confirmation Day. Please return to 

the school tomorrow. Your overall 

preference will be ratified as school 

policy at a Board of Management 

meeting on Tuesday 14
th
 March 

2005. 

 

School Enrolment and Open Day:  

It is hoped to hold the above event 

on Friday 15
th
 April 2005. Parents 

who wish to enrol their child for the 

next school year 2005/2006 may do 

so on that day between 1pm and 

3pm. Your child’s birth certificate   

is required when enrolling. 

Everyone is welcome on this day to 

enjoy the various activities.  

To advertise this day leaflets will 

be distributed to local shops and an 

advertisement will be placed in the 

Northern Standard.  

We would be grateful if you would 

advise perspective parents and their 

children of our enrolment date. 

 

Building for the Future: 

We would be grateful for your 

continued support in the collection 

of the above tokens which are 

available in the Irish Independent.  

 

 

Race Night: 

The Parents Association of 

Connons N.S. will be holding a race 

night in The Round Tower on 

Saturday 16
th
 April 2005. Your 

support will be most welcome.  

 

School Closures:  

The school will be closed on Thursday 17
th
 March 2005 and Friday 18

th
 March 2005 to celebrate St. Patrick’s 

day. 

The school will close at 12:30pm on Wednesday 23
rd

 March 2005 for the Easter holidays and will re-open on 

Monday 4
th
 April 2005. 

A school planning day will be held on Monday, 18
th
 April 2005 and subsequently our second music in-service 

day is set for Thursday 21
st
 April 2005. The school will be closed on those days. 

   
             

         ________________________ 

Catriona Kelly (Principal) 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Uniform on Confirmation Day 
                (Please tick) 

I support the wearing of our school uniform in the church on Confirmation Day   ⁪ 
 

I do not support the wearing of our school uniform in the church on Confirmation Day  ⁪ 
 

        _______________________________ 

           Parent’s Signature 


